

December 11, 2017

THANK YOU SO MUCH!

Municipality of Temagami:

The Temagami & District Chamber of Commerce would like to thank you for helping the Chamber hire two summer students.

The Chamber was able to secure Summer Student Funding but for only 6weeks at 30 hours per week per student.

Thanks to the Municipality of Temagami we were able to keep the Chamber Of Commerce open at its new location for 5 days per week from 9am to 5pm each day.

We are enclosing a partial repayment of the funds the Municipality gave us in the amount of \$2,500.00.

We appreciated and our students appreciated the opportunity you gave the Chamber with the funds given to us.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors
Temagami & District Chamber of Commerce